
MCC Coronavirus student update 
for Monday, March 23, 2020 

 
 
 

Hello. 
 
With Governor Whitmer’s order issued Monday, March 23, to shelter in place to help slow the spread 
of Coronavirus (COVID-19), Montcalm Community College will extend the closing of its campuses in 
Sidney and Greenville, with plans to reopen April 14. 
 
I am so thankful for all of you and your resilience as we work together to continue coursework online. 
 
Student support services such as academic coaching (tutoring), computer support, math and writing 
support and other services will continue to be delivered online. The college also offers Live Chat 
accessible on its website at www.montcalm.edu and limited phone coverage is available by calling 
(989) 328-2111. In addition, we are continuing business operations as some employees work remotely. 
The final financial aid pay has been processed to ensure students receiving a refund get your money. 
 
We are all in this together, and this is one time that size is our advantage. 
 
We are completely committed to continuing to provide you the quality education you deserve and 
expect. Please let me know what you need to support you as you continue with your classes. We are so 
close to the end of the semester and our ultimate goal is to help you complete your spring coursework. 
Your instructors will continue to communicate directly with you. 
 
I am so proud of how everyone has come together to continue as the COVID-19 pandemic evolves. We 
truly are a family here at MCC! 
 
Visit www.montcalm.edu for general college information and www.montcalm.edu/coronavirus for 
updates related to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
As always you may reach out to me directly with questions, concerns and stories to share at 
stacy.young@montcalm.edu or (574) 596-2781. 
 
Dr. Stacy H. Young 
MCC President 
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